
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE 

NEW MEXICO STATE UNIVERSITY BOARD OF REGENTS 
POTENTIAL QUORUM NOTICE  
March 10, 2025 

 

 

 

A potential quorum of the New Mexico State University Board of Regents may occur as regents 
may attend lunch at La Posta De Mesilla (2410 Calle De San Albino, Mesilla, NM) from 
approximately 11:15 AM – 12:30 PM on Monday, March 10, 2025.  
 
No votes or other official actions will be taken by the NMSU Board of Regents. 
 
Please contact the Office of the Board of Regents at 575-646-5997 for additional information. 


